Conestoga 2024-2025 Online Directory
e The CHS Directory will be available in early September.
e There will be no cost for the directory.

e Conestoga will provide parents with a link to access the Directory. Even if you had access last
year, you still must log in and register. You will log-in and ‘register’, verify your information, and
decide what information — if any — you’d like included in the directory. Also, if any of your
information changes throughout the school year, you will be able to update it in the directory.

e You may opt out of having any information in the CHS Directory. Once you log-in and ‘register’,
you will be able to opt-out of having any of your contact information included in the CHS
Directory. If you don’t take this action, your information will appear in the directory.

e Information in the CHS Directory is safe and secure and will not be shared or sold to third parties
by the District or by Membership Toolkit, our vendor. You can only access the Directory via a
link using your registered log-in. Additionally, each person using the Directory must agree to a
Privacy Statement.

e Directory App! You can download the Membership Toolkit App so the directory is easily
available on your devices.

More information about the directory and how to access it will be available to
Conestoga parents once the school year begins.



